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Circular No. RDPS/2020-21/71 Date: 18.03.2021 

 
For classes Pre School to VIII) 

Subject: Result Declaration and Commencement of New Session 
 

Success is the result of perfection, hard work, learning from failure loyalty and persistence. 
 

Dear Parent(s) 
 
With the advent of the new session 2021-22, we would like to take this opportunity and express our earnest 
gratitude towards the unparalleled and collaborative support of our dear parents, whom we consider as 
significant stake holders. 
 
The assessment of final term is over and the result of your ward will be mailed to you on 20.03.2021. The 
information regarding the same will be shared on respective official class group on the day of sending the 
result. 
 
In case there is any concern related to the same, you may send an email at: contact@rdpsrohini.edu.in, 
mentioning the details of your ward such as Name, Class/Section, Admission no., Contact no. etc. The 
Parents must ensure that the dues of tuition fee, if any, during the academic session 2020-21 are paid before 
the date of the declaration of Result. In case of failure to do so, the school may be compelled to withhold the 
result of the student concerned. 
 
Moreover, our sincere appreciation also goes towards the enthusiastic yet diligent cooperation of our dear 
students who embraced the unprecedented challenges of the session 2020-21 and enriched their learning 
skills for the next cycle of academic challenges and opportunities. 
 
The necessary details related to new session and online classes are mentioned below: 

 The new academic session 2021-22 will commence from Thursday, 1st April 2021. 

 Online learning shall continue to be the mode of teaching/learning process in the present 

circumstances or till the order of DOE. 

 The necessary information related to Time-Table, online classes, syllabus, section allotment and 

details of availability of books will be shared via official Whatsapp Class Groups and official mail id 

shortly by the concerned teacher/ In-charge. 

 
Wishing all the best to you and your ward in all the future endeavors!!! 

 

Stay safe and strive for enrichment! 

 
With regards 

 

Dr. Praveen Gupta 

Principal 

RDPS Rohini 
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